
Rig Riders Houston Chapter Meeting Minutes 

June 26, 2023 – Rita’s Bar & Grill Brookshire, Texas 

Closed Meeting Topics: 

 

 Brando opened the meeting reminding everyone to sign in. 
 It was announced that Crisco has made the decision to step down as Secretary due to work 

obligations. 
 Lefty was announced as new Secretary for the remainder of 2023 
 Rally was a huge financial success 
 Chainsaw is now officially a Wildcatter.  His patch will be mailed out next week.  Thanks for still 

traveling to attend Houston meetings. 
 Thanks to Rita for supporting the rally with her donation.  We should show her support where 

possible.   
 Bylaw Vote – reminder that you can only vote if you are a member of the Houston Chapter in 

good standing and current on your dues. 
 
The following proposed bylaws changes were read as follows and if passed will go into effect 
January 2024: 

1. 2024 Lifetime Memberships will go from $1,000 to $1,500 
Vote: Passed 26 Yes and 2 No 

2. 2024 Non-Lifetime Memberships dues will go from $100 + $10 (COCI) to $150 + $10 
(COCI) 
Vote: Passed 27 Yes and 1 No 

 
Juan Campos (Juan Wayne) Treasurer 

 Juan Wayne read aloud the Chapter’s Financials. 
 The Rally yielded $30,000 profit for OHH 

Chris Keown (Lefty) Secretary 

 Reviewed minutes from the May Meeting held at Medina High Point Resort during the rally. 
 Motion was made by Juan Wayne to adopt those minutes and the second came from Limey. 
 List of individuals who called in that missed June’s meeting were: 

o Longhorn Bob 
o Slick 
o Lone Star 
o Hillbilly 
o Chopper 
o Sonny 
o Patti Cake 
o Roughneck 
o Slo Hand 
o Kickstand 
o Dirty Bird 
o T-Rex 
o Satch 



o Sarge 
o Tipsy 

Wicked provided safety briefing –  its hot out so stay hydrated.  Recommend no partying the night 
before the meeting.  

 

National Update:  Reminder from Sarge that the directive to not wear your kutte while riding alone 
applies to wearing soft kuttes as well.   

 

Open Forum: 

 As of now Medina Highpoint Resort is still the preferred location for the rally.  Members can 
suggest other areas to be vetted.  If you are interested, please volunteer to be on the planning 
committee. 

 COCI meeting next month will be July 9th at location to be determined.  Members are 
encouraged to attend. 

 The following Meeting locations for July were suggested: Wildcatters, Wet Deck, Jackie’s 
Brickhouse.  It was voted that the meeting will be held at Jackie’s Brickhouse near South Shore 
Harbor. 

 

 

END OF CLOSED MEETING 

 

 


